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Request for Public Comment – Metroplan Public Participation Plan  
 

Metroplan is asking the public for comments on the Metroplan Public Participation Plan. A link 

to these documents can be found at metroplan.org/legal-notices-press-releases. All comments 

must be submitted by Wednesday May 21st, 2025 at 5:00 PM. All comments must be submitted 

either via email at comments@metroplan.org or can be mailed to the following address to be 

considered:  

Sydney Dozier 
sdozier@metroplan.org 
Metroplan 
501 West Markham, Suite B 
Little Rock, AR 72201 
501-372-3300 
 
 
Call Metroplan at 501-372-3300 for further information. Notice of Nondiscrimination is available upon request.  

https://metroplan.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/CARTS-PPP-2025-Draft.pdf
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